
LEGAL AND REGULATORY SUB-COMMITTEE (the Committee) FEEDBACK REPORT – November 2024
The Committee met on the 5th of November 2024.
1. PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO THE COMMERCIAL PAPER REGULATIONS
There has been no feedback from the PA on the industry comments and timelines for further engagement. Hendrik Ackermann undertook to reach out to the PA to get an update.
2. FORUM MEETING WITH THE PRUDENTIAL AUTHORITY

Hendrik Ackermann provided the subcommittee with a summary of the workshop held with the PA. Whilst it was clear that the PA does not have a full appreciation of the market, the engagement was a step in the right direction and hopefully it is the start of more regular engagements. Their concerns with, and lack of understanding of synthetic securitisation were noted. 
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